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Transportation and Infrastructure 
Committee Report 
Annual Seniors Transit Passes 

Transit Fare Structure and Three-year Model 

 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That Mayor S. Mandel write a letter to the Chair of the Capital Region Board, 
and a copy be sent to the Alberta Minister of Transportation, indicating 
Edmonton's desire to proceed with implementation of electronic fare payment 
in the city and region on an expeditious basis. 

History 

• At the October 18, 2011, Transportation and Infrastructure Committee 
meeting, the October 18, 2011, Transportation Services reports 
2011TS2161 and 2011TS6477 were dealt with together and the following 
motions were made: 

1. That Administration provide a report to Transportation and 
Infrastructure Committee on the regional fare study being undertaken 
by the Capital Regional Board Transit Committee.  

2. That Administration provide a report to Transportation and 
Infrastructure Committee with demographic projections of the impact of 
an aging population, along with the impact of more people working 
past the age of 65, as it relates to ridership and fare strategy. 

• At the October 18, 2011, Transportation and Infrastructure Committee 
meeting, the Committee heard from M. Makarechian, Edmonton Transit 
System Advisory Board. 

Attachment 

1. October 18, 2011, Transportation Services report 2011TS2161 

2. October 18, 2011, Transportation Services report 2011TS6477 

 

6. 
11 
 

 


